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Hulm, Petra

From: Joshua Kim <joshuaskim.1992@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 9:53 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Permit Temporary Provisions of Legal Services - Joshua Kim

Hello Penny Miller, 
 
     I (Joshua Kim) would like and wish that this temporary permit to allow out- of-state lawyers to represent 
those who are going on trial at the North Dakota Supreme Court. Those who are going on trial for standing up 
in solidarity against the Dakota Access Pipeline (Energy Transfer Partners and Morton County Police 
Department, along with numerous other police departments that were called to "aide" by the request and 
declaration of a State of Emergency from the Governor of North Dakota). 
 
     I, and many others, who are either emailing or mailing in their comments for the allowance of this temporary 
permit would greatly appreciate it. They deserve to have the ability to have appropriate legal services be 
provided to them.  
 
- Joshua Kim 
 
I wish you a happy holiday and hope that the correct decision is made. Thank you.  

                 20160436 
                    FILED 
    IN THE OFFICE OF THE  
 CLERK OF SUPREME COURT 
          DECEMBER 20, 2016 
STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA




